
 

304 7th Street SW      Charlottesville, VA 22903      434.409.9127     cooper-planning.com 
 

 

July 7, 2014 
 
Ebony Walden 
Neighborhood Development Services 
City of Charlottesville 
PO Box 911 
Charlottesville, VA 22902 
VIA: Email 
 
Re: Grove Street PUD 
 

Ebony, 
 
Dickerson Homes and Development would like to officially request a deferral of the Grove 
Street PUD appeal that is scheduled for the July 8th Planning Commission meeting.  Maynard 
Sipe has been hired to handle the appeal, and he will be in touch with your department to 
schedule appointments and discuss the details of the case. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ashley Cooper, AICP   
 


